
Baker Clause Policy Statement 

Riverside school uses the Gatsby Benchmarks as a guide to plan our CEIAG programme. As part of our 

commitment to informing our students of the full range of employment, learning and training pathways on 

offer to them, we are happy to consider requests from training, apprenticeship and vocational education 

providers to speak to students.  

We also proactively seek to build relationships with such partners as we plan our careers information and 

guidance throughout the school year to ensure that providers have opportunities to speak to students and 

their parents in Years 7-13, to offer information on vocational, technical and apprenticeship qualifications 

and pathways. 

Opportunities for providers to speak with students might include school assemblies, employer and provider 

engagement events or opportunities to speak with students and parents on a one-to-one basis supporting 

GCSE, post-16 or post-18 option choices. 

 

A provider wishing to request access should contact Carole Spike-Robertson, CEIAG Coordinator: 

Email: CASP@riverside.bardaglea.org.uk 

 

If a request is granted, the provider will have access to:  

 A large room within the school (for example, the hall or dance studio);  

 Audio-visual equipment, including a laptop-suitable projector or interactive board;  

 Pens, paper and pencils as required;  

 At least one member of Riverside staff. 

This will all be discussed and agreed in advance of the visit with the CEIAG lead in advance. 

Providers are welcome to leave a copy of their prospectus or other relevant course literature at the 

reception. 

If you have any questions, please contact the email address above. 
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